Overview

INVITATION TO TENDER FEDERAL COLLEGE EDUCATION, PANKSHIN
ADDENDEUM

P.M.B 1027, PANKSHIN, PLATEAU STATE, NIGERIA

The general public is hereby notified that due to the Federal and State Governments
directive to close down all Universities, Colleges of Education, polytechnics and Unity
Schools as precautionary measures to curtail the spread of the current global scourge,
named corona virus (COVID-19), Federal College Education, Pankshin has suspended
opening of Bid —Invitation to tender and request for proposal for the execution of year
2016/2017/2018 (merged) Tetfund intervention in ICT Support earlier scheduled for
Wednesday 13 May, 2020 until further notice.

A new date will be communicated to members of the public as we remain hopeful of the
containment of the scourge. In addition, members of the public are all advised to adhere
strictly to all safety procedures/ practice as prescribed by the World Health Organization
(WHO) and other health experts for our own good.

SIGNED:
SECRETARY, TENDER’S BOARD,
FEDERAL COLLEGE EDUCATION, PANKSHIN

THE LINK TO THE TENDER ABOVE IS SEEN HERE


https://234business.com/tenders/job/invitation-to-tender-and-request-for-proposal-for-the-execution-of-year-2016-2017-2018-merged-tetfund-intervention-in-ict-support-by-federal-college-of-education-pankshin/

